
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, October 7, 2018 

Worship Leader – Randall Walters 

god gathers his people… 

Shout to the Lord 

Praise the Lord 

More Like You 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise... 

Come, Christians, Join to Sing 

god invites us to his table...  

There Is a Redeemer 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Fidel Quesada 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Fidel Quesada 

Remind Me, Dear Lord 

god speaks through his word... 

Memories of Growing Up 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

God’s Family 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Leaning On the Everlasting Arms 

Benediction Prayer 

 

 

Prayer Requests 
Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Roger Barns – Granbury Villa 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Terry 

Brooks, Jo Lynn Bullock, Von & Gloria 

Burba, David Casey, Michalea Collins, 

Tom Cox, John Duty, Pat Guy, Edwina 

Jergins, Debbie Martin, Louise Moore, 

Mary Beth Moore, Don O’Farrell, Rudy 

& Aven Rountree, James & Joyce Royse, 

Kathy Sledge, Bonnie Spies, Martha Ann 

Spradling, Richard Stephens, Guy      

Timmons, Betty Underwood, Don    

Walker, Richard Wilks 

Relatives/Friends 

Suzanne Abna, Mel Alkire, Steve 

Dahlberg, Janet Fortune, Dani Garcia, 

Vera Hawkins, Jo Nell Hutto, June 

Moore, Karen Peevy, Carol Riddle, 

Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, Marty 

Schwille, Cecilia Sibila, Wade Sibila, 

Merle Spence, June Stone, Harold    

Walker, Andrea Goff Watts 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Welcome New Members 
Betty Jones lives at 3912 E. Chippe-

wa Trl., Granbury, 76048. Her phone 

number is 817-269-8189. 

Matt and Shawna Hancock live at 

6306 Weatherby Rd., Granbury, 76049. 

Their phone numbers are 214-491-2672 

(Matt) and 817-602-7700 (Shawna). 

Matt and Nikki Poe, and their     

children – Gunner, Ella, and Eli – live at 

3805 Upper Lake Cir., Granbury, 76049. 

Their phone numbers are 940-447-0908 

(Matt) and 940-447-0907 (Nikki). 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

Magi Project – This year our Magi gift 

boxes will go to Casa de la Esperanza 

(House of Hope), a children’s home in  

Anahuac, Mexico that we support through 

our missions program. Empty boxes are 

available for pick-up in the gym today. 

Please fill with gift items and school      

supplies and return to the gym by Sunday,  

October 21.  

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 

Neighbors and Faith-Builders classes and 

Elders and Deacons invite guests and new 

members who have placed membership 

since October 2017 to be their guests for 

lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship 

Center today, immediately following the 

10:15 worship service. 

Home Health & Hospice Care Presen-

tation – Today at 5:00pm, in the Worship 

Center. Trish Reiner of Interim HealthCare 

will give information and answer questions 

regarding home health and hospice care to 

help families determine when help is needed 

and how to evaluate the services and      

options that are available. (No evening   

service in Room 5)  

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

October 9 – Meet at the church building at 

8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and work 

for the houseparents cooking, etc. Bring a 

sack lunch. The van will return around 

2:30pm. If you plan to go help this month, 

call Glenda Fry at 817-573-3244. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Chick Fil A Sand-

wich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink 

for $5. Kid-friendly menu is also available 

for $1 per item.  

Service Opportunity – Volunteers are 

needed to run booths and game stations at 

Granbury’s first community-wide Fall   

Festival (sponsored by the city) on Satur-

day, October 13, 1:00 – 3:00pm, at the City 

Park Soccer Fields. If you would like to 

help, please contact Scotty Weaver.  

Ladies’ Newcomer Dinner – Tuesday, 

October 16, at 6:30pm at the home of Sue 

Anne Braddock, 4906 Boquillas Court East 

(DeCordova Bend Estates). The dinner is 

for all ladies who have become members in 

the last year. The hostesses will furnish the 

food. Come enjoy an evening of visiting and 

getting to know one another! 

Praise & Harmony Workshop with 

Keith Lancaster of Acappella Ministries – 

Saturday, October 20, 6:00-8:00pm, in the 

Worship Center. The next morning, Keith 

will teach a combined class at 9:00 and lead 

worship at 10:15. Join us for this uplifting 

time of singing and worship to God!   

Foster’s Trunk or Treat – Sponsored 

by GCOC at Foster’s Home for Children in 

Stephenville on Sunday, October 28, 6:00-

8:00pm. Candy donations are needed (put in 

tubs located around the building). Volun-

teers are also needed to go and decorate 

their car trunks for candy distribution.   

Contact the church office if you can help. 

Christmas Musical sign-up for kinder-

garten – 5th grade children is open. For more 

information, please contact Randall and 

Misty Walters or Marlita Windham. 

Ray Vander Laan Seminar – February 

15-17, 2019 at the Granbury Church of 

Christ. Registration for GCOC members is 

now open on the church website 

(www.granburycoc.net). Cost is $20 per 

person. Registration will be advertised to 

the public beginning November 1, so     

reserve your seat now!   



 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, September 30, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 358 

10:15am Assembly 603 

Sunday pm Assembly 54 

Youth 45 

Life Groups 22 

Sunday pm Total 121 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright ...you are living stones that God is building                    
into his spiritual house... 

1 Peter 2:5 

Come to the Family Table 

Always be eager to practice hospitality.  

Romans 12:13 

Do you remember your experience 

as a new member of the Granbury 

Church of Christ?  In a congregation this 

size, the task of learning names, getting 

acquainted with hundreds of new people, 

and becoming involved in the ministries 

of the church can seem overwhelming, even impossible. With over a quarter of 

GCOC’s membership having been here five years or less, and more than a third of  

the congregation here for ten years or less, chances are that many of you have not      

forgotten that feeling of being “the new kid on the block.” 

About fourteen years ago, the church leaders saw a need to welcome visitors 

and new members to the congregation, so the First Sunday Welcome Lunch was 

born. On the first Sunday of each month during the school year, the Sunday morning 

adult Bible classes take turns hosting a luncheon in the Fellowship Center, inviting 

visitors and those who have become members of GCOC in the past year to be their 

guests. The hosting classes provide the food. It is a good way for visitors and new 

members to meet others in a smaller, more intimate setting. Nothing says, “Come  

and be a part of our family” like inviting someone to share a meal with us around   

the family table. 

So if you are new around here, come and join us for lunch today. We want you 

to be a part of our family. 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
306 served last week 

8,912 served so far in 2018 


